
 
 
Town of North Stonington 

SCHOOL MODERNIZATION BUILDING COMMITTEE (SMBC) Finance Subcommittee 

North Stonington New Town Hall 
Monday, September 17, 2018 
 

Attendance: Sam Cherenzia, Mark Perkins 
Alice Zeeman arrived after call to order at 5:55 pm. 
 
Construction Manager (Downes) was represented by Steve Smith. 
Architect (Quisenberry) was represented by Adam Tarfano 
 
 
1. Call to Order: 5:40 pm. 
 
2. Change Order Discussion: Review of COP Log for Middle High School. 
 
3. Public Comment:  None 
 
4. Sam Cherenzia moved to adjourn, Mark Perkins seconded. Meeting adjourned at 6:20 pm.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


